
 

GREEN VALLEY SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 
Complaints of discrimination should be sent to: 

USDA Director, Office of Civil Rights, Washington, DC 20250-9410 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
December 22, 2023 

 

Michael Perry 

Assistant Manager  

355 FM 306 | New Braunfels, Texas 78130 

mperry@nbutexas.com | 830.608.8972 

 

RE: Intent to release Water Certificate of Convenience and Necessity; ABS: 259 SUR: WILLIAM 

PATE 1.0000 acre and ABS: 259 SUR: WILLIAM PATE 7.453 acre. Guadalupe county parcels # 

68526 & 68527. 

 

Mr. Perry, 

 

Green Valley Special Utility District (GVSUD) would like to convey an intent to release the water 

Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) for the land located at ABS: 259 SUR: WILLIAM 

PATE 1.0000 acre and ABS: 259 SUR: WILLIAM PATE 7.453 acres, in Guadalupe County, parcels 

#68526 and #68527. This follows the direction that was voted on by the GVSUD Board of Directors on 

the September 28, 2023 board meeting. 

 

These parcels are currently surrounded by the CCN of New Braunfels Utilities. It was deemed the best 

interest of all parties involved for GVSUD to release the CCN and allow NBU to service this property. 

Please let this letter serve as a declaration from GVSUD to allow the property owner to seek service 

from NBU. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this release, please contact me via email at philipd@gvsud.org. For 

coordination on any operational changes or issues that may arise in the field, please contact the GVSUD 

Development Manager, Gabe Cantu, at (830) 914-2330. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Philip DeFrancesco 

Acting General Manager 

Green Valley Special Utility District 
 

Green Valley Special Utility District 

529 S Center St, P.O. Box 99 

Marion, Texas 78124 

Telephone: 830.914.2330 

Fax: 830.420.4138 
 

mailto:philipd@gvsud.org

